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Ashley/Kyle,
 
I am just now getting to look over this work plan today. I have it from when you sent it on 11/16/17.
If you can believe this, we are literally just that far behind. Thanks for your patience. I will look it thru
and hopefully get back to you all on it before this week ends.
 
Ashley please note:  Any submissions you send to the OCD Environmental Team out of District II
need to go to both Mike Bratcher and myself. I have attached Mike into this email so that you will
have is contact information and he will have yours.
 
Thank you,
 
 
 

Crystal Weaver
Environmental Specialist
OCD – Artesia District II

811 S. 1st Street
Artesia, NM 88210
Office: 575-748-1283 ext. 101
Cell: 575-840-5963
Fax: 575-748-9720
 
 
 

From: Ashley Ager [mailto:aager@ltenv.com] 
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2017 11:30 AM
To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Cc: Littrell, Kyle <Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com>
Subject: RE: Los Medanos 36-23-30 State Tank Battery/2RP-4114
 
Hi Crystal,
 
I’m flooding your inbox today. I just wanted to check on the status of this submittal. Please confirm
you have the work plan and will let us know when it’s approved or if you have any questions.
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Thanks,
Ashley
 
Ashley Ager
Director of Regional Offices
 
(970) 385-1096 office
(970) 946-1093 mobile
 

From: Ashley Ager 
Sent: Thursday, November 16, 2017 3:47 PM
To: 'Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us' <Crystal.Weaver@state.nm.us>
Cc: 'Littrell, Kyle' <Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com>
Subject: Los Medanos 36-23-30 State Tank Battery/2RP-4114
 
Good Afternoon Crystal,
 
On behalf of XTO Energy, I have attached a sampling work plan for the Los Medanos 36-23-30 State
Tank Battery/2RP-4114 for your review. I am working with Kyle Littrell, the new EH&S Coordinator
for XTO’s Delaware Division. Please let Kyle or myself know if you have any questions or concerns.
 
Thank You,
Ashley
 
 
Ashley Ager, M.S., P.G.
Director of Regional Offices

   

LT Environmental, Inc.

848 East 2nd Avenue
Durango, Colorado  81301
(970) 385-1096 office
(970) 946-1093 mobile
www.ltenv.com
 

Connect with us:               
 
This message and any attached files are privileged, confidential, and intended solely for the use of the addressee.  If you have received
this by mistake, please let us know by reply e-mail and delete it from your system; you may not copy, disclose, disseminate, use or rely
upon its content for any use. E-mail transmissions cannot be guaranteed to be secure, error-free, or free of viruses. The sender and
LTE therefore do not accept liability for any of these described issues. The comments and opinions expressed herein are those of the
author and not necessarily of LTE.  Thank you.
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Please consider the environment before printing this e-mail.
 


